
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

September 26, 2023 
 
 
 
Brad Kaul, AIA 
1733 Ferndale Ave SE 
Renton, WA 98058 
 
 
Subject: City of Lacey Project# 22-0189 Meridian Market Design Review 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kaul: 
 
Based on the materials submitted on June 19, 2023 the commercial design review for the above 
application has been approved subject to the following items being addressed with submittal of the 
building permit: 
 

1. Call-outs for building color, including manufacturer and product name; 
2. Details on trash enclosure structure, including materials and colors; 

 
Please note, this design review approval becomes effective upon issuance of the building permit. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Samra Seymour, AICP 
Senior Planner 

 
Cc Grant Beck, Planning and Development Services Manager 
 Rick Walk, City Manager 
 Terry McDaniel, Plans Examiner 
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